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RE: Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co. d/b/a Beyond Wireless 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

We are the attorneys for Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co. d/b/a Beyond Wireless 
(hereinafter ·'Beyond Wireless"). Our firm previously noticed the Florida Public Service 
Commission ("Commission") that Beyond Wireless intended to provide wireless resale on 
August 24, 2015 (Document No. 05258-15). Beyond Wireless has no customers in Florida. 
Beyond Wireless no longer intends to retain wireless status or use the d/b/a "Beyond Wireless" 
in the State of Florida. Accordingly, we respectfully request that the Commission cancel Beyond 
Wireless' s wireless resale status and use of the d/b/a ' 'Beyond Wireless" effective immediately. 

Enclosed is a duplicate of this letter. Please stamp the duplicate received and return same in the 
postage-paid envelope attached thereto. 

Please forward any additional forms or requirements, correspondence, or questions to the 
undersigned. 

Very truly yours, 

PDC/tlb 
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